HB 1000 —-- RESIDENCY REQUIREMENTS
SPONSOR: Davis

Currently, commissioned and civilian personnel of the municipal
police department in the City of St. Louis hired prior to September
1, 2023, will not be subject to a residency requirement more
restrictive than being required to maintain a primary residence
within a one-hour response time, and those hired on or after
September 1, 2023, may be subject to a residency requirement no
more restrictive than being required to maintain a primary
residence in the City of St. Louis for seven years and then being
allowed to maintain a primary residence within a one-hour response
time.

This bill repeals the provision allowing commissioned and civilian
personnel of the St. Louis City Police Department to be required to
reside within the city for seven years before being allowed to
reside within a one-hour response time.



